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The Foundation tips our Irish Paddy Cap to St. Patrick’s Haven for a wonderful evening. 
We were thrilled to be a sponsor!

stpatrickshaven.org

Clockwise: 
Sr. “Rosie” O’Brien and partner, 
Sr. “Lucky Mary” O’Fromknecht, 

watched over the Showdown
with a keen eye and a wistful heart.

Best mates Cass McShimek and 
Cathy Ur (Gaelic for ‘fresh’), 

had a wee moment to smile for the
camara (Gaelic for camera)!

 Executive Director, Shelby Folga,
showed her appreciation to the crowd 

of over 220 guests for the first 
annual Shamrock Showdown.  
Opportunities to support SPH

 included raffle baskets, 
a 50-50 drawing, and a QR Code

to gift $40 for the cost of one night 
at the men’s shelter for one guest. 



2025 February Donors St. 
Joseph 
Day 
2025
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 February was cold, but the Foundation donors
warmed our hearts with their winter gifts!

Thank you!

Without saying a word, Joseph’s faith
shined in his silence. 

Like the Sisters of St. Joseph, 
we can use the quiet grace
 in our ordinary lives to do 

the good work God entrusts to us.
Happy St. Joseph Day! 

Thank you, Sisters, for sharing
hand-written notes to our donors!

Janel Cook and her daughter,
Abigail - of Abigail’s Sweet Treats -

delivered 58-dozen cookies!


